
Happy New Year to all our children, parents and staff.
We have some fun events coming up this year to raise money
for the Preschool including a quiz night and Easter egg hunt 

If you would like to help out with any committee activities we
are always looking for extra hands!!  

Pizza Party Event
Tuesday 5th March 3-4pm
At Pre School.
Make our own Pizza’s to take home and cook for your Dinner!
Followed by party music and dancing.
Tickets will be available shortly. All proceeds will be put towards
a new large sandpit for the garden ready for the spring!

Easter Egg Hunt 
29th March 12:30-14:30
The Village Hall 
Come and join us for our annual egg hunt around the playing
field and pocket park. Lots of fun and refreshments available to
purchase 

A reminder that bottles must contain water only Please!!
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COMMITTEE NEWS

Toys from Home- Please can we
refrain from bringing in toys from
home, (except comfort toys) as the
children do get upset when they get
lost or broken.

 DATES FOR THE DIARY  

19th Feb - 23rd Feb - Half Term

Nurturing Curious Minds, Exploring through Play, Inspired by Nature

Please remember to send your child
with a NAMED hat, coat and wellies
for the colder/wetter weather.

YELVERTOFT PRE-SCHOOL
The Village Hall, Lilbourne Road, Yelvertoft, Northampton, NN6 6LJ

Tel: 07874661813

COMMITTEE MEMBERS
Chair: Kate England - 07806 558392 -

englandkh@gmail.com
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Secretary: Dani Rawes - danirawes1995@gmail.com

Commitee Members: Dawn Hedgecock, Charotte Cordier,
Viktorija Ronch and Catherine Scull

Business Manager: Jane Frodsham - 07919 303780 -
info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk

Setting Supervisor: Tracy Starkey - 07874 661813 -
info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk

NOTES FROM TRACY

5th March 15:00-16:00 Pizza Party

We have been busy exploring lots of
different stories with our exciting new
story sacks, our current favourite is
Giraffe’s Can’t Dance.
We have been exploring lots of small
world play, making stories with the
Fairies and Elves.
We have loved having Hot Chocolate
in the Garden on cold winter days!
We have been learning about
Chinese New Year and trying Chinese
Foods. We are looking forward to a
busy half term, learning about Shrove
Tuesday, Making Pancakes and
celebrating Valentines Day.
As the term progresses, we plan to
spend lots of time outside, observing
and exploring the signs of spring.
. 

29th March - Good Friday
Easter Egg Hunt


